## **AGENDA ITEM**

TO: Mayor McNeill, Lansing City Council

FROM: Tim Vandall, City Administrator

DATE: June 29, 2023

SUBJECT: Update-Housing Analysis & Assessment

Marty Shukert, FAICP, with RDG Planning & Design will be present to update the City Council on the progress of the housing analysis and assessment. Included in the City Council materials is the housing survey, conducted earlier this year. We had 157 respondents take the housing survey, which was forwarded to major employers in the area and placed on the City's technology platforms.

Mr. Shukert will also have a fuller report for the governing body Thursday evening.

Policy Consideration: N/A

Financial Consideration: Total cost of the housing study and assessment is \$30,000.

Action: No formal action necessary. Feedback and guidance, and comments are appreciated.